
University Sustainability Committee – Presidents Conference Room 

1/21/2016 – 2:00 p.m. 

In attendance: 



USAPD Incident at on-campus Recycling Center 

Todd Culp briefly re-opened discussion on the incident that took place at the end of last semester 

at the Recycling Center. 

 Todd reaffirmed that once materials are dropped off to that location, that they then 

become University property and cannot be removed again.  

 Members of the group also came to a consensus that additional signage near the 

Recycling Center, not only directing students to the exact location, but also to emphasize 

that the area will serve as solely a drop-off should be considered.  

 

Review of Charges 



 Developing a way to display the month-to-month collec


